
 

 

 
 

 
 
 

Mayoral Decision MD-2025-05 
 

August 6, 2025 
 
RE: Consideration of Veto – By-Law 2025-106 
 
Please be advised that I am considering a veto under the Provincial Strong Mayors 
Powers Legislation of the confirmatory By-Law passed August 5th, 2025 related to the 
Municipal Office Infrastructure, Public Consultation and Staff Support through 
Recommendation #154-2025 of the July 14th Municipal Services Committee meeting. 
 
Should I proceed with this veto I will provide my full rationale in the time frame set out in 
the legislation. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 

Arie Hoogenboom 
Mayor 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  


